BEFORE THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE

February 10, 2022

IN RE:
DOCKET TO INVESTIGATE AND CONSIDER DOCKET NO.
POTENTIAL ISSUES AND MODIFICATIONS TO 19-00103

THE COLLECTIVE CAPITAL RIDERS OF
TENNESSEE-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY
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UPDATE OF THE PARTIES IN RESPONSE TO THE HEARING OFFICER’S NOTICE OF
FILING OF JANUARY 24, 2022

The Party Staff of the Tennessee Public Utility Commission has reached to out to
Tennessee-American Water Company, the Consumer Advocate Unit of the Financial Division of
the Tennessee Attorney General’s Office, and the City of Chattanooga (collectively “the parties™)
for this update. The parties continue to make substantive exchanges of information and technical
data. No further meetings have been scheduled while the experts of the parties continue their
technical discussions. At this time, there is no indication that the parties have reached an impasse
that would rule out a resolution to the docket.
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Ryan McGehee, Esq.
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
502 Deaderick Street, Fourth Floor
Nashville, TN 37243
(615) 770-1078
ryan.mcgehee(@tn.gov
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

A
I hereby certify that onthe __ / O day of February 2022, a true and correct copy of the

foregoing was served by electronic mail upon the following:

Karen Stachowski, Esq.
Office of the Attorney General
Consumer Advocate Unit

P.O. Box 20207

Nashville, TN 37202

Frederick L. Hitchcock, Esq.
Suite 1700, Liberty Tower
605 Chestnut Street
Chattanooga, TN 37450

Melvin Malone, Esq.

Butler Snow, LLP

150 3" Ave. South, Suite 1600

Nashville, TN 37201 )

Ryan McGehee



